Ref: SMY/ARE

17<sup>th</sup> June 2016



Dear Parent/Carer

## PARENT FORUM - TUESDAY 28th JUNE 2016 at 6.30pm

Q3 Academy values highly the partnership it has with parents and carers and holds regular Parent Forums which focus on providing you with information about key issues.

The next Parent Forum is on Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> June 2016 where you will have the opportunity to meet and listen to Mr Mark Arnull, the new Head of School for Q3 Great Barr. Dr Caroline Badyal will be assuming the role of Chief Executive for the Q3 Multi-Academies Trust from September and will undertake the Principal's Question Time on that evening. There will also be a presentation about the exciting changes that are being made to the Curriculum for the academic year 2016 – 2017.

Questions for the Principal's Question Time need to be submitted in advance ensuring that a full response is given. It may be that your question is better answered by a more personal response and, if that is the case, you will be contacted directly.

Please can you complete the slip below if you wish to attend the Parent Forum. Furthermore, if you wish to ask Dr Badyal a question, please also put details on the slip.

If you should require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Mrs S. May Assistant Vice Principal

**To:** Mrs. S. May, Assistant Vice Principal, Q3 Academy.

I wish to attend the Parents' Forum on 28 June 2016 at 6.30pm.

The question I wish to ask is...

Name: Child's Name:

Signature: Company:

Year Group

Q3 Academy | Wilderness Lane | Great Barr | Birmingham B43 7SD t 0121 358 6186 | f 0121 358 5967 | e info@q3academy.org.uk | w www.q3academy.org.uk















